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VISIT BY CROJ PRINCE OF LAOS

Statement by the Prime Minister, Sir Robert Menzies

The Crown Prince of Laos, His Royal Highness,
Prince Vong Savang, will make a twelve day visit to
Australia next month.

The Government warmly welcomes this visit, which
reflects the friendship existinZ between our two countries.

The Crown Prince, who will arrive on the 19th
of Dovember, will visit the mainland States, C:.nberra and
the 3nowy Mountains. He will be accompanied by his Minister
for Public Ho-±lth and other senior officials.

I hope that the Crown Prince and his party will
enjoy their stay in Australia. Their visit will end on
the 1st of December.

CAN B RRA,
27th October, 1965.


